
 

 

EDITORIAL 

 

Members may be surprised to note a new tabloid format to the Newsletter. This is not an 

attempt to emulate The Sun! It has been inspired by the very ably produced Shroud News 

published by Rex Morgan in Australia, and goes to show that we can always learn from 

"down under". Now that there has been some settling down of Shroud affairs, it is 

intended that the Newsletter should be a fuller and more regular publication, appearing at 

least quarterly, and supplanting the formerly cumbersome and costly Annual Report. 

 

So that members can be sure they have not missed a newsletter each issue, from the start 

of this new format, will now be numbered. Short contributions from members will be 

welcomed; those most acceptable will be summaries of, or comments on, topics of recent 

Shroud research. 

 

Suggestions for speakers or discussion topics at Society meetings will also be welcomed. 

All material in the first instance should be addressed to the Society Secretary, Susan 

Black, 21 Stanley Gardens, Willesden Green, London NW2 4QH. 

 


